
 
 

 
Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook! https://www.facebook.com/events/824094124677646/  

It’s Market Week!!!! 

Hi Everyone, 

Only 3 more sleeps to go so it’s time to get EXCITED!  There are 50 STALLS confirmed and the current weather 

forecast is for a sunny 21 degree day…perfect!   Our hardworking team is finalising all the details to get everything 

organised in time, but we do need YOUR help. 

Our biggest issue is that we currently don’t have enough HELPERS signed up to assist on the night for the 

set up, pack up and running of our stalls.   

In order to run the Bubble Soccer, Laser Tag and Inflatable we need VOLUNTEERS to help ensure the children get on 

and off the activities safely.  We also need VOLUNTEERS to assist on the P&F Stalls (all proceeds from these stalls go 

directly to assisting YOUR children).  These stalls are the Cake Stall, Lucky Dip, Cupcake Decorating, Craft, Sausage 

Sizzle and 2nd Hand Uniform stall).  1 hour of your time is all we are asking for.  Please follow this LINK to the sign 

up sheet or contact me directly on 0410 485 455 or at stcathsparentsandfriends@gmail.com.   

WRISTBANDS are currently on sale!  Please ensure you return your form and money to school by Tuesday.  Wristbands 

will be sent home with children on Wednesday night.   You will be able to purchase wristbands on the night for $20. 

FLYERS – there are still lots of flyers to be distributed.  If you can do a letterbox drop in your local area over the next 

day or so, then please pick up a bundle of flyers from the office.  

RAFFLE TICKETS are due back at school on Wednesday.  Please do everything you can to sell ALL your tickets!  If 

you’d like additional tickets, you can get them from the School Office (where you can also view the prizes!). The raffle will 

be drawn at 7.30 on Thursday night. 

 
SILENT AUCTION – we have a MELBOURNE RENEGADES BBL08 Champion team signed bat (with 
authenticity certificate) to be auctioned off at the Market on Thursday night.  The silent auction sheet will be at the Raffle 
Ticket Stall, so make sure you let the cricket fans in your life know about this awesome opportunity and start planning 
your bids now!   
 
THANK YOU to everyone who has already volunteered to assist either before the event or during the event. THANK 
YOU so much to the team who has worked so hard juggling the organising of this event around their own family and 
work commitments.   
 
This event is such an important one for our School.  It brings our School Community closer together, raises money to 
assist our children, gives us a chance to meet new people and catch up with friends.  Most importantly it gets us all 
together to have FUN!  I look forward to seeing you all on Thursday night! 
 
Kind regards,  
Julie (0410 485 455 or stcathsparentsandfriends@gmail.com) 
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